
EARNED STRIPES 
Peter Calieri - Executive Director 

(pdc1@roadrunner.com ) 
 

IN CONJUNTION WITH 
NYSPHSAA, SECTION 6 

Timm Slade - Executive Director 
Our Mission 

 
Give returning veterans an opportunity to become 

 high school sport’s official or umpire in partnership with  
NYSPHSAA Section 6 and its participating official’s organizations 

 

Help veterans integrate back in to WNY communities, network  
and have the ability to earn to supplement their income. 

 
Help offset costs associated with becoming  

a first year high school sports official. 
 

If any veteran is interested in becoming a certified New York State high school 
sports official or umpire go to Section 6 website. www.section6.e1b.org     
Click on officials tab. 
Click on Interested in becoming an official.  Fill in application.  After last 
name type in VETERAN.  You will be contacted for an interview and 
orientation meeting. If you are qualified to take training program for chosen 
sport “Earned Stripes” will cover the first year costs associated with becoming 
certified. 
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